
“Fellowship for Developing Families”  
 

-New meeting time between the 8:30 and 11:00 AM Masses- 
 

The “Fellowship for Developing Families” is for YOUNG ADULTS both with or with-
out children. The purpose of this group of faith community is both social and 
spiritual. We will begin and end with a prayer.  
 

We usually meet the 3rd Sunday of every month in the parish lower level. We will be 
changing our meeting time to 9:45-10:45 AM beginning in August. The next meet-
ing is August 10th.  Please note this is the 2nd Sunday.  
 

If you plan to attend, please email either Marsha or Maria with your name and contact 
information and number of children for planning child care. Child care will be provided 
by other St. John’s parishioners at no charge in the lower level. If you would like to 
volunteer to provide childcare for the Developing Families group, please contact ei-
ther Marsha or Maria via email. Thank you! 
Maria Steele Msteele300@yahoo.com   
Marsha Fisher  Mathome50@msn.com 
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